
 Hartford Public Schools 
Board of Education Work Study 

Thursday, October 2, 2014, 7:00 p.m. 
Central Administration Office 

Hartford, MI  49057 
 
The Board of Education meeting was called to order by President Chambers at 7:01 p.m. 
 

Members present:  Chambers, Johnson, Meachum, Najacht, Summerhill 
Member absent:  Banic, Kuehnle 
Others present: Superintendent Andy Hubbard, Mike Hallgren, Fendon Dankert, Dave 

Janicki, Ed Dickenson, Brad Geesaman 
 
 Debbie Galvan, Sarah Hall, Betsey Jacobs 
 
 
Motion by Meachum, seconded by Najacht, to approve the agenda as presented.  Motion 
carried 5-0. 
 
 
Discussion Topics were as followed: 
Board Policy Update Presentation: 
Superintendent Hubbard gave an overview on changes that are being made to Board Policy, 
there is a summary attached. 
 
MASB Fall Conference Expense Form: 
Conference expense forms were given to the board.  They will be voted on at the October 16, 
board meeting. 
 
 
Bill Najacht thanked the administration for their actions during the presence of extra police with 
the rumors of possible violence.  He also thanked the police force and the Hartford Public 
Schools staff. 
 
Superintendent Hubbard asked Mr. Geesaman to give a presentation on the happenings at 
Woodside. Presentation is attached. 
 
Motion by Meachum seconded by Najacht to adjourn the regular board meeting.   
Motion carried 5-0. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:29 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jason Meachum 
Secretary 


